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December 1, 2005
Barbara Weaver

Lincoln Elementary School

213 – 21st Avenue SE

Olympia, WA 98501

Dear Ms. Weaver,

This letter is to thank you for coordinating the fall quarter observations for The Evergreen State College (TESC) Master In Teaching (MIT) program students at Lincoln Elementary School.  The MIT 2007 cohort found the time spent very informative and were able to share their new knowledge with their classmates and faculty team.

We feel very fortunate to have such a great working relationship with Lincoln Elementary School and the Olympia School District where our students feel so welcomed and have gained so much.  Thank you again for your time and talents.

Sincerely,

Loren E. Petty

Field Experience and Assessment.
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